
 

 

 

NOTICE  
 

This is for your information, The Department of Law is trying to resolve 

the technical glitch for submitting the Online Google Form for LL.M. 

2024-25. 

We will notify soon when the link is active. The last date for 

submission of LL. M. Admission application will be further 

extended.  

We truly regret the inconvenience due to technical glitch.  

 

            Sd/- 

 Mumbai               Dr. (Smt.) Swati D. Rautela 

10th December 2024           Professor and Head, Department of Law 


